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Student Senate Meeting 
 
The Student Senate held its final meeting of the year on Wednesday, June 12. Since many schools are 
involved in field trips, final projects, and otherwise very full schedules, attendance was not as large as 
usual. The meeting was brief, with agenda items including possibilities for next year, the continued 
discussion of creating a Student Senate constitution, and an outline of the Ontario Student Trustees’ 
Association’s Student, Parent, and Educator Survey.  
 
 
Senator Reports 
 
Dorion Public School students recently collaborated to



Ontario Student Trustees’ Association 
 
From May 23 to May 25, the Ontario Student Trustees’ Association held its Annual General Meeting 

http://studentvoiceawards.osta-aeco.org/
http://studentsurvey.ca/

